
February 25, 2021 
 
Dear Pastors and Supporting Friends, 
  
The month of February has been a great month for us. We were able to be in a church every 
weekend teaching Sunday school or preaching in the services.  This was such a blessing with my 
current work schedule.  We had the privilege to be able to teach Sunday school at Northwest 
Bible Baptist Church in Elgin, Illinois. I also had the privilege to preach at both Colonial Baptist 
Church in Galesburg, Illinois as well as at Heritage Baptist Church in Alexandria, Louisiana.  
 
Two more churches have recently just picked us up for support bringing us to 10% of our needed 
funding. We praise God that we have only been on deputation since the 17th of January and 
already He is providing for us.  I have been on the phone every chance I can while working a full 
time job.  This can be difficult at times limiting the time that I can call. However, we are thankful 
for this job. It allows me to provide for my family until I get enough support coming in, and 
enough meetings booked to be able to quit so I can pursue full time missionary work. 
  
I would ask that you would please pray for the following: 

 God’s power 
 God’s protection 
 God’s guidance and wisdom 
 God would fill our calendar 
 Ability for us to gain enough financial support we need to get to the mission field 

 
My goal is to quit my job by June 1st or when we get 25% of the needed support, whichever 
comes first.  25% of our needed support would cover the essentials as we trust in God for the 
rest. We want to thank you for supporting us and we know that the Lord will bless you for it. 
   
In the service of King Jesus, 
 
   
Thomas, Elizabeth and Charles Hector 
2 Corinthians 5:14-15 
 
 

Contact: Thomas & Elizabeth Hector ph 217.853.8453 email: thomashector@mwbm.org 

Sending Church: First Baptist Church 220 Illini Drive Clinton, IL 61727 Pastor John Roberson 

Support Address: Macedonia World Baptist Missions, Inc. PO Box 519, Braselton, GA 30517 ph706.654.2818 


